
Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC)
Quarterly Board Update, January 2024



November 13, 2023, PSAC General Meeting

1. Overview of Metro’s Crisis Response
• PSAC heard from LAPD, LASD, and LA County Department of Mental Health
• PSAC requested to ride along to experience the services; staff is working 

with LASD to coordinate

2. Transit Safety Community Department (TCSD) Update
• Chief Gina Osborn updated PSAC on progress 

3. PSAC Ad Hoc Committees
• PSAC created three Ad Hoc Committees to allow for in depth conversations 

as they develop TCSD recommendations for CEO Wiggins to consider
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December 2023, PSAC Ad Hoc Committees

1. Personnel Ad Hoc Committee Discussion
• Ideal qualifications and experience for candidates
• Types of officer training to undergo before being deployed on the system

2. Job Duties Ad Hoc Committee Discussion
• Enforcement of Metro’s code of conduct and enforcement of fares
• Community engagement and fostering trust as a core function
• Ongoing training on culturally competent community policing, In line 

with Metro’s care-based approach 

3. Oversight Ad Hoc Committee Discussion
• Whether to recommend creating an oversight entity
• Oversight as a committee (internal regulation) or commission (external 

regulation) to establish performance measures
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January 4, 2024, PSAC General Meeting

PSAC Executive Committee Elections (2024-2025)
• Chair, Jeremy Oliver-Ronceros
• Vice-Chair, Misty Wilks
• Secretary, Darryl Goodus

Ad Hoc Committees
All three Ad Hoc Committees presented their ideas for recommendations and 
received feedback from the general PSAC body. All three Committees will meet 
once again in January to consider the feedback and formulate their final 
recommendations for consideration of the general body at their February meeting. 
Adopted recommendations will then be forwarded to CEO Wiggins.
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Thank You
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